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Hunter, Ponielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2010 2:30 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 4/22/2010 

Re: Diane Hexter 
1693 Elm Dr 
Avon, OH 44011 

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: We have been hearing about drastic rate increases in all Electric houses. We 
have been conservative consumers and have done all that we can to use as little 
energy as possible. We do not want an increase at all. We are seniors and will 
be on fixed income in the near future. We are also Realtors and will have a 
terrible time helping our clients who have electrice houses to sell their 
houses. We have told so many poeple about all electric house and how efficient 
and clean they are. Please, be considerate of this economy; we are all 
struggling to keep the bills paid. Thank you. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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